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From: maureen.mayer@outlook.com
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] water min break history
Date: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 8:53:49 AM

Hello , I am requesting documentation of the history of water main breaks on New Rd. between
Millersport Hwy.
And Tonawanda creek Rd. And on Tonawanda creek Rd . Thank You , Maureen
Maureen.mayer@aol.com . 716 341 5716
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